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         18th September 2023 

 

Dear Parent and Carers 

 

OUTDOOR LEARNING – AUTUMN TERM 

 

Mrs Clark will be continuing outdoor learning sessions this term.  Each class will experience a weekly 

outdoor learning session. 

 

Day 

Tuesday Year 2 

 

Wednesday Year 3 

Thursday Year 5  

Friday Year 4  

 

 

Outdoor learning takes place outside whatever the weather.  Your child will need to bring the following 

clothes on the day of their session in a clearly named bag:  

 

• waterproof coat and trousers (or all in one) that can fit over your child’s uniform 

• a pair of welly boots 

 

All clothing and footwear will be sent home at the end of the school day. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Nicola Wallace 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  


